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I strongly object to the proposed changes under the Consultation Paper because I am afraid SFC will be over
cautious that hinders ''good" companies to go listing in HK.

She Min Lau 
29 August 201.6 18:56
response

ceo@ceo. gov. hk
Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the EXchange's Decision-Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Best rega rds,
Sherwin LAU

Retail investor
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